
Santa Says 
Print these pages onto cardstock or some kind of sturdy paper.  Cut out the game pieces, shuffle, and read aloud. 
If your child does something that “Santa doesn’t say,” hand them an invisible “lump of coal” for their “stocking”. 

 

http://www.themommyteacher.com  
 

 
Santa says, 

“Wave your hands above 
your head!” 

 
Santa says, 

“Pretend to ice skate and 
slide to the right!” 

 
Santa says, 

“Put your antler hands on 
top of your head!” 

 
Santa says, 

“Give a thumb’s up with 
both hands!” 

 
Santa says, 

“Pinch your lips together!” 

 
Santa says, 

“Clap 5 times!” 

 
Santa says, 

“Spin around 3 times!” 

 
Santa says, 

“Tap your foot 6 times!” 

 
Santa says, 

“Hop on one foot 4 
times!” 

 
Santa says, 

“Put your hands behind 
your back!” 

 
Santa says, 

“Wiggle your fingers 
between your knees!” 

 
Santa says, 

“Tickle the bottom of your 
feet!” 

 
Santa says, 

“Put your elbows beside 
your hips!” 

Santa says, 
“Pretend to drive Santa’s 

sleigh!” 

Santa says, 
“Sing a Christmas song 
with your tongue out!” 

Santa says, 
“Jump up and down 2 

times!” 
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Nod your head 8 times!” “Blow 7 kisses!” “Sing Jingle Bells 1 time!” “Hop three times!” 

 
 

“Wave your hands above 
your head!” 

 
 

“Pretend to ice skate and 
slide to the right!” 

 
 

“Put your antler hands on 
top of your head!” 

 
 

“Give a thumb’s up with 
both hands!” 

 
 

 “Pinch your lips together!” 

 
 

 “Clap 5 times!” 

 
 

“Spin around 3 times!” 

 
 

“Tap your foot 6 times!” 

 
 

 “Hop on one foot 4 
times!” 

 
 

 “Put your hands behind 
your back!” 

 
 

“Wiggle your fingers 
between your knees!” 

 
 

“Tickle the bottom of your 
feet!” 

 
 

 “Put your elbows beside 
your hips!” 

 
 

“Pretend to drive Santa’s 
sleigh!” 

 
 

“Sing a Christmas song 
with your tongue out!” 

 
 

 “Jump up and down 2 
times!” 

 
 

Nod your head 8 times!” 

 
 

“Blow 7 kisses!” 

 
 

“Sing Jingle Bells 1 time!” 

 
 

“Hop three times!” 
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